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September 3, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
 
 
We are asking all parents to not send ice in their child’s water bottle to school. The ice in water bottles can be 
a choking hazard for students at school. Our priority at school is to ensure a healthy and safe learning 
environment for all students. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience. 

 
 
 

       
        
        
        
        
       

 
 
 
 
          

               
               
              
Sincerely,  
Eddie Villela, Principal 


